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Parent Information

for the Elementary Report Card

2022-2023
This year, the elementary report card will use new academic progress codes to report information

regarding your child’s progress in reading, written communication, mathematics, science, social
studies, physical education, art and music. The code indicated on the report card reflects a
combination of grade level standards, instructional materials, depth and rigor of curriculum used
during instructional time.

EXpeCted Expected Behaviors

are competencies

Behaviors thatare desired in
the classroom. An Additional Information

“N” by a behavior
indicates your child
needs improvement

in that area.

Your child’s report card provides a
record of conferences held and
progress alerts sent.




Parent Information

for the Elementary Report Card
2022-2023

Hillsborough County Public Schools has designed a system for reporting the growth and progress of children that
reflects best practice and current research, including a report card that is available for parent viewing four times
per year. In addition, each grading period your child’s progress is assessed and evaluated using a combination of
formal and informal assessments in a variety of settings. You are encouraged to share and discuss this progress

report with your child. Your child’s progress is also communicated through scheduled parent-teacher conferences
where samples of your child’s work and standardized and/or diagnostic test reports are available. At any time in
the year you can contact your child’s school to schedule a conference to discuss your child’s current academic

progress towards their grade level standards.
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